
 
 CITY OF CAPITOLA   

  ART AND CULTURAL COMMISSION 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF 
CANCELLATION 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that  

          the Art and Cultural Commission  
  meeting, scheduled for

Tuesday, December 14, 2021 
has been cancelled. 

The next meeting is scheduled to be held on 
Tuesday, January 11, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. 

                              via Zoom 
 

 
                  POSTED: December 14, 2021 
       
                        Larry Laurent, Assistant to the City Manager


